
TITLE IX NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION BASED ON SEX  

IN EDUCATION PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES 

 

Wayne RESA does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any 

education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX and its regulations, including 

in admission and employment. 

 

Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to Wayne RESA’s Title IX Coordinator, the U.S. 

Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights, or both.  

 

Wayne RESA’s Title IX Coordinator is Rena Corum, Human Resource Manager, 33500 Van Born 

Road, Wayne MI 48184. corumr@resa.net or 734-334-1374. 

 

Wayne RESA’s nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be located at 

https://www.resa.net/administrative-support/title-ix. 

 

To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a complaint 

of sex discrimination under Title IX, please refer to https://www.resa.net/administrative-

support/title-ix. 
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